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THE REDFERN H( 

The photos on these pages were 
taken on site at the Redfern Housing 
Project last March. 

Some people disagreed with the earlier 
article on the project published in New 
Dawn. However they refused invitations 
to write a reply correcting the alleged 
errors. 

Any person who disagrees with 
something published in the magazine at 
any timeis welcome and invited to write a 
correction which will be published 
whenever possible. 
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